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Hello,
I am not in favour of changing abortion laws to enable abortion of babies to be legal right up to
 the moment of birth.
 
The largest medical insurance payouts are most often to families of premature babies – the
 health system & families spend so much time, money & energy on keeping the little premature
 babies alive & as healthy as possible because they are wanted.
Yet on the other hand, people want to say it is okay to kill a baby that is unwanted.
No parent or doctor has the right to decide this.
There are plenty of people available to adopt babies that are unwanted if adoption laws were
 changed in this favour.
There are many support services available to parents to support them through an unwanted
 pregnancy & there are many support services available to help people manage fertility. Why
 should the baby be held responsible?
 
I hope the parliament does not change the abortion laws to enable abortion of babies to be legal
 right up to the moment of birth.
 
Yours sincerely,
Sharon Lowe
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